
 
 

Saturday, March 4, 2017 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that the 2016-2017 Auction is set for Saturday, 
March 4, 2017, at the Country Club at Mirasol! Tracy Rice, Amanda Frye, and 
Kerry Stanis have graciously agreed to chair the annual Auction and have 
selected the theme, St. Mark’s goes Gatsby. They are already hard at work 
planning an evening of fun and fellowship for St. Mark’s families and friends. 
Save the date, and look for more information as the new school year unfolds.  
 
A big thank you goes out to last year’s chairs Melissa Bristow, Jessica Welke, 
Ashley Schutz, and Kayla Sheehan for a successful 2015-2016 Auction that 
raised approximately $180,000. During recent years, Auction proceeds have 
been used for furnishings and fixtures in the new buildings and for enhancements 
to the School’s program that are not covered by tuition.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your continued support!  
 


